
 
 

 
 

Online utility payments will be unavailable  
Monday (5/17) from 12 am to late afternoon. 

 
 

Clerk-Treasurer’s office closed on Tuesday, May 18. 
 
 
The Town of Munster is in the process of changing software. We are at the point in the 
process that we are running two systems at one time as we transition to the new 
system. As a result, we have some services that may be unavailable for a period of time. 
Please see below for known issues that may impact Munster residents. Please plan 
accordingly. 
 

The link to pay your utility bill online is projected to be down between 12 am on 
Monday (05/17) until mid to late Monday afternoon. 
 

The Clerk-Treasurer's office will be closed to the public on Tuesday, May 18. Utility 
payments can be made in the red drop box, online and via the mail.  
 
Please note that the utility due date of Thursday, May 20 remains unchanged, and any 
payments received on May 21st will be assessed a late charge.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact Clerk-Treasurer, Wendy Mis at 219-836-6945. 
Your patience and cooperation during this process is greatly appreciated.  
 
 


